IMPORTANT INFORMATION

FOR THE SAFETY OF YOUR CHILDREN. You must supervise your children at all times while in our cemetery grounds.

CLEAN UP DATES SIGNS: Signs are posted in the cemetery door and at the 3 entrances to inform customers of the upcoming pick up flower date.

CEMETERY HOURS: The gates on McPherson & San José open at 7:00 A.M. The McPherson gate closes at 5:45 P.M. and San José gate closes at 6:00 P.M. The main gate on Meadow opens at 7:30 A.M. & closes after the last funeral comes in through that gate. We ask that all families begin to leave 10 minutes before closing to allow us to close the cemetery on time.

WORK ORDERS: Our office receives many work orders daily. We process them as soon as possible, in 2 weeks under normal conditions.

SIGN OBSERVANCE: We have placed different kind of signs for the protection and safety of all who visit and work in the cemetery. For your safety and protection of others, please OBSERVE ALL the signs.

SPEED LIMIT: Signs have been posted on the 3 main entrances, please make sure that you follow the speed limit posted. Our workers are constantly crossing the streets with our equipment. Families with young children walk on the street. **IMPORTANT: DO NOT EXCEED THE SPEED LIMIT.**

CELEBRATION OF MASS: All Soul's Day, November 2nd, is celebrated with a Mass in the Mausoleum chapel. During that day, some of the local Priests & Deacons come to bless the graves.

WEATHER CONDITIONS. When we have bad weather like rain, sleet, etc., grave site locations are sometimes disrupted and this makes it a little more difficult to do our jobs like leveling graves, resetting monuments or markers or old lapidas, also since funerals take precedence over all work we ask our patrons to be patient. We will take care of the work which needs to be done on the plots as soon as possible.

PLOT WATERING: We water by blocks most of the time after the gates are closed, unless we put fertilizer, then we do it during the day. We water from 6:00 P.M. to 7:00 A.M. We do this as long as there is no drought and water rationing by the city. If you see that we have sprinkles during the day, please do noy go into the lots because the ground will be slippery and dangerous.

IF MORE INFORMATION IS NEEDED: PLEASE COME BY OUR OFFICE OR CALL 956-723-6811 FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION. OFFICE HOURS ARE FROM 8:00 A.M. TO 4:30 P.M. Mailing address is P.O. BOX 2366 Laredo, Texas 78044.